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Important Information Regarding Your SafeAmerica Credit Union Account(s)

Dear Valued Member, 

Effective this February, SafeAmerica Credit Union (SafeAmerica) will become Nuvision Credit Union (Nuvision).

On behalf of the Nuvision Credit Union Team, I would like to welcome you to Nuvision! From its beginning in 
1953 SafeAmerica has a long history of improving the financial well-being of its members and community. 
Nuvision shares this commitment, and we are honored to continue that important legacy, bringing you and your 
family much more from your credit union membership while expanding our community investment programs 
and partnerships.

Beginning Tuesday, February 18, 2025, you will have access to more branches and many new products and 
services will be available to you as a Nuvision member with the same personalized high-quality service you’ve 
always enjoyed at SafeAmerica.

While there will be no changes to your accounts until February 18, we are working hard to make the transition 
to Nuvision as smooth as possible for you. We invite you to visit our partnership website page for more 
information about how the merger will impact you:

nuvisionfederal.com/sacu

Enclosed you will find a quick start guide with important information regarding your new Nuvision account(s) 
and membership. Please take a moment to review and file with your important papers for future reference.

We want to again welcome you to Nuvision. If you have any questions about the enclosed materials, please 
don’t hesitate to visit a branch or call us at 800.972.0999. We’re excited to be your credit union and look 
forward to having you as a member. We are dedicated to building upon your SafeAmerica experience and 
helping you build a better life in all your financial needs in the years ahead.

Sincerely,

Roger Ballard
CEO, Nuvision Credit Union
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